- Mrs. Cobb called the meeting to order at 4:32.
- Melanie Gladden approved the agenda. Ms. Bazemore seconded.
- Mrs. Cobb discussed the upcoming 5th grade holiday luncheon.
- 4th grade will have a Valentine's Day luncheon.
- 5th grade academic night will be in December to allow parents to see what students are doing at school. There will be math games, make & take art, and a performance by 5th graders.
- PTO science labs- The PTO raised money for science labs. About \$800
  was allocated to each grade. Teachers were able to order lots of fun
  items for their grades' science labs.
- PBIS The next Principal's party will be December 15.
- Mrs. Cobb discussed the improvement of behavior referrals over this time last year. Teachers are doing a great job of teaching expectations.
- Dr. Gramley discussed upcoming MAP testing. Reading will be Dec. 5
  and math will be Dec. 7. An extra incentive will be added this time to
  encourage students to use scratch paper.
- Students will make goals with teachers.
- Mrs. Cobb & Dr. Gramley discussed the December calendar that will be released after Thanksgiving break for dress up days, events, etc.
- The next meeting will be February 22nd, 2024.
- Questions no questions
- Mrs. Cobb adjourned the meeting at 4:44 pm.